

"Learning is a journey, to be taken together, one step at a time"



Onchan Primary School
School Road, Onchan, Isle of Man IM3 4PD
email: OnchanEnquiries@Sch.im

tel: 01624 673465

Friday 17th April

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am just writing to keep you all updated with what has been happening at our hub this week.

The glorious sunshine has ensured lots of outside learning activities have taken place. These have included a range of sports, chalk drawn obstacle courses and some Maths and Literacy sessions outside too. Alongside this, the children have enjoyed a range of craft activities and even a 'socially distanced sing-a-long'.

However, the highlight of the week was a visit from the ice cream van. The children (and teachers) were treated to a delicious ice-cream tub which made us all smile. Thank-you Mr Whippy!

As always, it has been an honour to see how our children have adapted to such different times and their resilience and strength of character is amazing. Well Done Kids!

I'm sure many of you stood and clapped for our Key Workers last night. It goes without saying that we are so proud of each and everyone of you who are helping our community get through these unprecedented times. We are happy that we are able to do our little bit up here at the Onchan hub, keeping your children safe while you head out to your essential jobs, which are all helping our Island get through this. Thank-You.

Mrs Richardson is back in charge next week, and I'm certain she will keep you posted with a further update at some point.

In the meantime, please stay safe and well.

Kind Regards,

Anna Griffiths and Onchan Hub Team C